
WE NEED YOUR HELP

Dear Friends of Divine Mercy Pastoral Unit, 
 

We need your assistance for the finances of our churches. 
 
As you know, the bills are still coming in. I thank you for your generosity 
throughout the year, but due to the fact that we are not able to have church 
services, we are not able to take up a collection and our other social activities, 
such as the Blue Bell Dance and the Rummage Sale, along with church suppers, 
all had to be cancelled. We need your help. 
 
Here is how you can help us in this matter: 
 

The first option: you can mail your offering to, or drop it off at the mailbox 
of, Divine Mercy Pastoral Unit C/O St. Mary of the Angels Church, 44 
Marian Dr., Perth-Andover, NB  E7H 3A7 . And your offering will be 
directed back to your parish. Some of you have already done this, and we 
thank you for it. 
 
The second option: you can go to http://www.divinemercy-nb.ca/
which is our Pastoral Unit website. When you go to this site, at the top of 
the page (on the right-hand side) you will see a button marked "Donate". 
When you click on this button, you will see all eight parishes listed and you 
can click on the one you wish to donate to, and follow the rest of the 
instructions. 

 
This is an excellent way to donate if you no longer reside in the parish, and we 
have already received some donations this way, so thank you to those who have 
done so. 
 
This method of donation is run through Canadahelps.org (used by many 
charities). 
 
On behalf of Father Curtis Sappier and myself, Father Gilbert Doddatto, I thank 
you. 
 
If you would like more information, call (506) 479-1670. 
 

Thanks Again, 
 
+ Father Gilbert 


